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Thanks all.

Just a heads-up that today ASIC will announce via press release the delay to our superannuation
transparency measures (choice dashboard and portfolio holdings disclosure). There will be no
mention of any of the other reforms in the package, as the Government has not yet agreed to an
announcement date (as  notes below). ASIC will simply state the delay to the transparency
reforms allows the Government ‘further time to consult on the detail of the requirements’.

I’ll forward you ASIC’s press release for information once it is released.

Regards,
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